
From:
To: EPD, Customer Services
Subject: My building at Wiluna St Fyshwick, affected by recycling plant.
Date: Friday, 8 June 2018 3:49:42 PM

I am writing regarding the planned recycling plant in Fyshwick. I own the building at 
Wiluna St, Fyshwick. I have for the last 15 years, two very established retail shop front
tenancies.  If this recycling plant goes
ahead it will be the end for all business in Wiluna St. Not one business will survive with
the influx of 220 truck daily, not to mention Ipswich St and the smell. Please, please end
this idea and have it relocated to were no business can be affected.
 
Regards




